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PCC GOVERNANCE REVIEW INVITES SUBMISSIONS
The independent review group looking into the PCC's governance arrangements has today issued a
call for evidence. It has published a consultation paper - which is not intended as an exhaustive list of

areas to be covered - outlining key issues for consideration.

The closing date for submissions is 25th January 2010. The review group will also be seeing a number
of interested parties for face to face evidence sessions after that point.

To read the consultation paper, click here.

For information about the review, click here.

ENDS

For more information, contact Stephen Abell on 020 7831 0022.
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